
       

Indianola UNICEF Club Spelling Bee 
Join us in a friendly competition amongst students! 

The Indianola High School UNICEF Club will be hosting a Spelling Bee on     
Saturday, May 19th at 1:00pm at the Indianola High School Auditorium. 100% 
of funds will go towards UNICEF USA to support the worlds’ children. We’re 
inviting any 3rd, 4th, or 5th graders interested in participating. 

Questions? 

Contact: Susan Pottebaum (susan.pottebaum@indianola.k12.ia.us)              
   Leighia VanDam (leighia.vandam@gmail.com)
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Educate 
Teach our students 
about foreign 
events and how 
they can help. 

Advocate 
Give students 
opportunities to 
express their beliefs 
and passions. 

Fundraise 
Concessions, Trick-
or-Treat for UNICEF, 
Spelling Bee, and 
more.

REGISTER 
Fill out form at 

https://tinyurl.com/
UNICEFSpellingBee
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CASH OR CHECK 
Please bring a $10 

registration fee upon 
check-in on May 19th. 

Checks can be made out 
to “IHS UNICEF.”
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COMPETITION 
Students will only 

compete against others 
their age. All participants 

will be rewarded.
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